
 
 
 
January 20, 2003 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I have been asked to comment regarding my experience with the L.E.A.P. (Lifestyle, 
Eating and Performance) Program. We have been performing these tests for well over a 
year now and have had phenomenal results. 
 
Our most impressive results have come with Irritable Bowel Syndrome and 
Fibromyalgia, though we have had very impressive results as well with other conditions 
such as migraine, depression, and gastroesophageal reflux disease. 
 
Our experience has been a 95% or better success rate, in that this percentage of persons 
have either become completely symptom free or have improved in their symptomology.  
 
Reimbursement is excellent and easily obtained from private insurance companies. Signet 
Laboratories has been very easy to work with and are very aggressive about keeping us 
well stocked on supplies for these tests.  
 
Overall, our experience has been a tremendous success and I would highly recommend it 
to any physician who deals with any of these problems. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
W. Brad Wilson, M.D. 
 
1602 East Starr Avenue 
Nacogdoches, Texas 75961 
 
(936) 560-1812 
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